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 Meeting… The Piston Poppers 
meeting will be at the Airport Field, 
weather permitting. 

Otherwise it will be in the Lynx 
reception building conference room.
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Spectrum’s Demise…

Out at the school field putting the 
Spectrum up. Been a while since I had 
flown it with Double Star .61 tugging it 
along. I bought this plane from Tom 
when he bought some planes from a 
guy in Boise, Idaho. As I was nearing 
end of rich-running flight the line 
snapped at bell crank. The plane was 
looping and looping. Try as I may to 
get it to land flat, it stuck itself like an 
Jart (look that up!) We were all 
surprised to see such a tiny bell crank 
in such a big plane. I have no idea 
when this plane was built but I mourn 
not being able to get to know it better.

But a bit more space in my Nut-Hut 
now.

Sean
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